

HELLO PRIMARY 6 AND 7 PUPILS,

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO PO NOT KNOW ME, I AM MR ALLEN ANP I AM THE PRINCIPAL OF FOYLE COLLEGE.

UNFORTUNATELY WE CANNOT HOST OUR PLANNED OPEN EVENING IN JANUARY, BUT WE STILL REALLY WANT YOU TO BE ABLE TO EXPERIENCE OUR SCHOOL AND TO TRAVEL AROUND IT AT YOUR LEISURE.

I AM INVITING YOU TO LEARN HOW YOU CAN ACHIEVE SUPER SUCCESSES IN OUR SUPER SCHOOL, BY FLYING THROUGH OUR FACILITIES, LISTENING TO OUR SUPER STUPENTS AND STAFF AND PISCOVERING FOR YOURSELF WHY "THE FUTURE IS FOYLE"!

ON THURSDAY 6TH JANUARY AT 7.30RM. YOU CAN EITHER SCAN THE QR COPE OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE WWW.FOYLENET.ORG.UK TO EXPLORE OUR ENORMOUS AND EXCITING SCHOOL.

I REALLY LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING
YOU ALL VERY SOON BUT, UNTIL THEN,
I WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU ALL
A FANTASTIC CHRISTMAS AND
FUN-FILLED 2022!

Hum